
Hilliard Middle- Senior High School 
SAC Minutes for January 11, 2016 

Chairperson: A. Moore 
 

The January meeting of the 2015-2016  school year for Hilliard Middle –Senior High School was 
called to order at 2:45 P.M..  All present were welcomed and thanked for their commitment to 
School Advisory Council.   
 
The minutes from the November 2015 SAC meeting, were read and approved. 
  
   Business 

 Conference Updates-  

o Charmen Stevenson was at the FOCUS conference and Amanda Sheldon will be 

attending her conference for Spanish in February. 

 School  

o Parent Support Group- Mrs. Alana Isham talked about how she has had to try to 

have meetings, but the turnout has not been good. She is still planning on 

working with parents to make the transition to HMSHS an easy one. 

o School and Community Partnership- Parent night for seniors to help with FASFA 

scheduled for Thursday, January 21, 2016  and Open House for second semester 

is scheduled for Monday, January 25, 2016 

o Testing- HMSHS is projected to be a B school according data collected. We 

analyzed the spreadsheet that listed all the schools in Nassau County and looked 

in particular at the scores of our feeder school Hilliard Elementary School and 

our school and discussed keeping our standards and expectations high so we 

could close the gap. 

o No financial report was presented at the meeting. An update was given on the 

security cameras being installed around campus. 

 Other Business 

o It was suggested that we check back with community member, Kevin Webb, to 

hold a car show at the school for a fund raiser. 

o Next Meeting Date: March , 2016 

With there being no further business to be brought before the council, a motion was made by 
Amanda Moore and seconded by Alana Isham  to adjourn, the motion carried.   


